goulstonsstorrs

counsellors at law

Paul Tummonds
ptummonds@goulstonstorrs.com
202-721-1157 (tel)

January 21, 2022

D.C. Board of Zoning Adjustment
441 4™ Street, N.W.

Suite 200S

Washington, D.C. 20001

Re: BZA Application No. 20643 - The Maret School (“Applicant”) —
Submission of Updated Comprehensive Transportation Review

Dear Members of the Board:

Earlier today the Applicant submitted a Comprehensive Transportation Review (“CTR”)
in the above-mentioned case. That version of the CTR did not include the relevant information
in Table 3 (p. 8) and Table 4 (p.10). In order to avoid any confusion, the Applicant is hereby
submitting a complete CTR with the relevant information provided in Table 3 (p. 8) and Table 4

(p.10).

We apologize for any inconvenience. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned at (202) 721-1157.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Tummonds, Jr.

Enclosures

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
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Certificate of Service

The undersigned hereby certifies that copies of the updated CTR were delivered by
electronic mail to the following addresses on January 21, 2022.

Jennifer Steingasser

Karen Thomas

Office of Planning
Jennifer.Steingasser(@dc.gov
Karen.Thomas@dc.gov

Aaron Zimmerman
District Department of Transportation
Aaron.Zimmerman(@dc.gov

ANC3/4 G
3G@anc.dc.gov

John K. Higgins — ANC 3/4G02
3G05@anc.dc.gov

Randy Speck - Chair, ANC 3/4G
3G03@anc.dc.gov

Ed Donohue, Esq.
c¢/o Friends of the Field
edonohoue@DTM.law
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